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April 14, 2023 

 

 

 

Central Indiana Land Trust, Inc. 

1500 N. Delaware St.  

Indianapolis, IN 46202 

Attn: Stacy Cachules and Cliff Chapman 

 

 

 

Re: Approval of City Forest Credits Carbon Preservation Application 

 
 
Dear Stacy and Cliff, 

 

Thank you for submitting your application for the Jones Open Space Forest Preservation Project. I’m 

writing to let you know that City Forest Credits has approved your application dated April 14, 2023. We 

look forward to working with you. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Jen Kullgren 

Program Manager, City Forest Credits 

 


